
 
Attendance last Sunday / Asistencia el domingo pasado:  57 
Offering last Sunday / Ofreciendo el domingo pasado:  $1,592.75 
Weekly offering needed to meet budget:  $3,000.00 
 
THIS WEEK / ESTA SEMAN  
 Monday :   3:30-7:30 pm – Music Together, Fellowship Hall  
 Tuesday:  6:30-8:00 pm – English Classes, Fellowship Hall and classrooms  
         7:00-8:30 pm – Colossian Way Group, AMBS 
 Wednesday:  10:00 am – 12:00 noon - Staff meeting 
     4:00-5:45 pm - Music Together, Fellowship Hall 
 Thursday:  12:00 noon – Bulletin items due 
     6:30-8:00 pm – English as a Second Language Classes 
 Friday:    6:30 pm – Youth event, movie (Coco) and snacks, PSMC 
 Friday and Saturday:  Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) Comforter Bash,  
     Pleasant View Church 
  
COMING EVENTS / EVENTOS VENIDEROS  
 November 10:  5:00-7:00 – Sojourners, all are welcome 
 November 14 :  9:30 am - 2:00 pm - Service Circle, Fellowship Hall 
 November 20:  6:45 pm -   Company of Women, Esther Muhagachi will share from her  
  work with women in Tanzania – all women are welcome, Fellowship Hall 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor / Pastora: Carolyn Hunt (574) 350-6285 carolyn.gardner.hunt@gmail.com 

Transitional Pastor / Pastor transicional: Steve Thomas 574-202-0048 steveforpeace@gmail.com 

Anabaptist Mennonite Biblical Seminary Intern:  Quinn Brenneke 

Elders / Anciano-as: Lois Longenecker, Anna Ruth Hershberger, Leo Rodriguez 

 

For pastoral care you are welcome to contact a pastor or elder directly or call the church office to 

make an appointment.  

Para el cuidado pastoral se puede ponerse en contacto con un pastor o anciano-a directamente o 

llamar a la oficina de la iglesia para hacer una cita. 

 

  
 

 
 
 
GATHERING MUSIC / MUSICA DE BIENVENIDO – Music Team 
   
WELCOME / BIENVENIDO 
 Prairie Street Sings 25 – “All praise to the God of creation” 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP AND OPENING PRAYER / LLAMADA A ALABAR Y ORACION 
  
SINGING / CANTANDO 

 Hymnal 161 – “We give thanks to you”  

 Hymnal 163   – “Obey my voice” 
 
CONFESSION OF FAITH / CONFESION DE FE 
  
SHARING THE PEACE / LA PAZ  
 The peace of Christ be with you / and also with you 
 La Paz de Cristo sea contigo / y contigo Tambien 
 
HEARING THE WORD / LA PALABRA  
 Children’s time:  Anna Ruth Hershberger 
 Scripture reading: Deuteronomy 26: 8-15 
 Sermon: “Stewardship, Memory, and Thanksgiving”, Ben Ollenburger 
 
RESPONDING / RESPONDIENDO   
 Hymnal 387 – “Lord, though dost love” 
 Candle lighting / Iluminación de velas:  Paula Killough 
  Se invita a personas de todas las edades a encender una vela en memoria de alguien 
   que ya no está aquí con nosotros. 
  People of all ages are invited forward to light a candle in memory of someone who is  
   no longer here with us.  
 Offering / Ofrecimiento 
 Pastoral prayer / Oración pastoral:  Pastor Carolyn 
 
 
 

 
PRAIRIE STREET MENNONITE CHURCH 

IGLESIA MENONITA PRAIRIE STREET 
Sunday, November 3, 2019 / Domingo, 3 de noviembre de 2019 

                               
Joyfully following Jesus in a spirit of celebration, hospitality, and caring  

So that others may know Jesus and follow his way of peace. 
 

Con gozo, siguiendo a Jesús en un espíritu de celebración, hospitalidad y 
 cuidado para que otro-as puedan conocer a Jesús y seguir su camino de paz. 

 
.     

 
 
 
 
 
                   
 

Prairie Street Mennonite Church / Iglesia Menonita Prairie Street 
Contact Information / Informacion 
    1316 Prairie Street, Elkhart IN 46515-1687 
    PO Box 1687, Elkhart 46515-1687   (for mail / para correos) 
    (574) 293-0377 
    office@prairiestreetmc.org 
    http://www.prairiestreetmc.org 
Office Hours / Horario de la oficina: 
    Tues and Thurs / Mar y Jue       8:00am - 4:30pm. 
    Wed and Fri / Mier y Vier           8:00am - 12:00 noon 
Administrative Assistant / Asistente administrativa: Mary Kathryn Miller 
Custodians / Aseo: Ron and Marie Troyer 
 
 
 



 
SENDING / ENVIANDO 

  Sing the Journey 73– “The Lord lift you up” 
   
BENEDICTION / BENDICIÓN:  Quinn Brenneke 
 

 

Sunday school for ages 12 (or 5th grade) to 102:  Meet in the Fellowship Hall for an 

 intergenerational class led by Marlene Kroeker 

Clase de espanol / Spanish Class:  Dirigido por Quinn Brenneke 

Young children’s activity, 4th grade and younger:  Pastor Carolyn and LaNasha Taylor 

 
A prayer team is available to pray with you at the front of the sanctuary following the 
service. You are welcome to request anointing.  /  Un equipo de oración está disponible 
para orar con usted en el frente del santuario después del servicio. Le invitamos a solicitar 
la unción. 

Head phones for translation and hearing amplification are available. Check with an usher or 
greeter. /  Los auriculares para traducción y amplificación auditiva están disponibles. 
Consulte con un ujier o un saludo. 

THIS MORNING / ESTA MANANA:  
 Worship Leaders:    Paula Killough 
 Song leader:    Eleanor Kreider 
 Spanish Translation:  Quinn Brenneke 
 Spanish Reader:  Wendoly Flores 
 Sharing Time:     Quinn Brenneke 
 AV Technician:          Orion Blaha 
 Prayer Team:        Pastor Carolyn and Quinn Brenneke 
 Usher:      Marie Troyer  
 Greeter :     Lois Martin             
 Hall Monitor:              
 Building Lock-up:     Ellen Morey 
 
NEXT WEEK / LA PROXIMA SEMANA:   
 Sermon:       Pastor Steve  
 Worship Leader:  Anna Ruth Hershberger 
 Children’s Time:   Ellen Morey 
 AV Technician:    Brian Sutter 
 Ushers:      Marie Troyer 
 Greeters:      Mary Kathryn Miller 
 Hall Monitor:      
 Building Lock-up:   Milo Wiese 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS / ANUNCIOS: 
 
Welcome to Marlene Kroeker, Stewardship Consultant for Everence and this morning’s 
second hour leader.  Marlene Kroeker will lead an inter-generational class using 
stewardship materials from Everence. Please plan to participate in these conversations 
about being God's faithful stewards. 
 
All are welcome to eat lunch in the Fellowship Hall following second hour. 
 
The Executive Committee has decided to postpone the carry-in meal and 
congregational meeting that was scheduled for December 1 one week. The 
Congregational meeting and carry-in meal will be held on Sunday, December 
8.  Please mark this change on your calendars. The reason for this change is that 
December 1 falls on Thanksgiving weekend and we want the schedule for the meeting to 
work for as many people as possible.  David Miller, Congregational Chair 
 
Join Michiana Voices for Middle East Peace (MV4MEP) for a free event, “Challenging 
Christian Zionism,” 7pm Thursday, November 7 at the AMBS Chapel. MV4MEP member 
Jonathan Brenneman will discuss the practical aspects of confronting Christian Zionism in 
our churches and with our neighbors. Jonathan worked as Israel/Palestine Partners in 
Peacemaking Coordinator for Mennonite Church USA, and was a Member of Christian 
Peacemaker Teams Palestine. 

 
Screening of "The True Cost", Thursday, November 7 at 7:00 pm, in The Art House, 
211 S Main St in Goshen: Please join the board of Ten Thousand Villages Goshen and Art 
House for a thought provoking and insightful documentary on the harsh reality and costs of 
fast fashion on those around the world. There will be a short presentation following the 
showing on how Fair Trade certified organizations like Ten Thousand Villages are helping to 
change this reality by doing business differently, putting people and planet first above profit. 
This showing is sponsored by the board of Ten Thousand Villages Goshen. $5 suggested 
donation for those who are able. Please note that Art House is on the second floor and does 
not have an elevator. We apologize for any inconvenience. Questions can be directed to 
Ten Thousand Villages, 533-8491 or goshen@tenthousandvillages.com.  
 
The Comforter Bash is here! Make plans to join us this coming Friday and Saturday, 
November 8 and 9, for the Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) Great Lakes Comforter 
Bash in Goshen. People of all ages are invited to knot comforters at Pleasant View Church 
(58529 County Road 23). For more information about the event visit mcc.org/comforter-
bash or contact Carol Honderich at 574-536-9062. A handmade comforter provides not only 
warmth but also a tangible message to people that their needs are not forgotten. 
 
New pictorial directory:  We are creating ourselves a simple pictorial directory for Prairie 
Street to welcome newcomers and learn to know each other. Anthony Hunt will take pictures 
for this over the next number of weeks. 

mailto:goshen@tenthousandvillages.com
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